PROPOSED BYLAW AMENDMENT — ON AGENDA FOR JUNE 14, 2017 MEETING

» The purpose of the proposed amendment is to allow for a newly elected representative of the IOFC
(by the IOFC) to begin service on ITC’s board sooner, rather than at ITC's annual organizational
meeting, which is generally held a full three (3) months after the IOFC’s own election following the
race.

» New proposed language highlighted is in yellow

5.2. Term of Office. Directors shall serve staggered terms of three (3) years. Each Director, with the
exception of the IOFC representative, shall hold office until the date of the organizational meeting of the
Board of Directors described in Section 5.7 first occurring after his or her successor is elected. In the
case of the IOFC representative, the board shall meet within fifteen (15) days of the annual IOFC

meeting to formally elect the representative of the IOFC to the board.



